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INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 15-058

vear I

Thank you for your information request, received on 10 September 2015. You asked the
London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following
information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“I am writing to request a project directory which includes a list of subcontractors,
suppliers and consultants & telephone numbers involved in the construction of the
conversion of the London Olympic Stadium into a multi-use venue capable of hosting
football (60,000 capacity), athletics (74,000 capacity), concerts (80,000 capacity) and
community events/activities. The stadium to be fully compliant with FIFA and IAAF
standards. Works to include the extension/replacement of the existing stadium roof to
cover the majority of seating, the installation of general spectator and additional
hospitality facilities, along with office/retail accommodation and the provision of a
warm-up community track and field facility to be located adjacent to the stadium.

LONDON LEGACY - OLYMPIC STADIUM TRANSFORMATION
Olympic Stadium
Stratford
London
E15 2NQ”
The Legacy Corporation response:

The information you have requested is attached in Annex A, in word format.

You requested the contact details for the subcontractors as part of your request. Some of
this information has been withheld under the following FOIA exemption:

Section 21 - Information accessible to applicant by other means.
Information which is reasonably accessible to the applicant otherwise than under section 1 is
exempt information.

The addresses for the subcontractors have been included however we consider the other
contact information for the subcontractors provided in Annex A to be reasonably accessible
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by other means. This is a class based, absolute exemption. As such we are not required to
consider the public interest in disclosing this information.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial response will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





